
Announcements for Thursday, January 20, 2022 

❖ Colors of Bartram will be meeting TOMORROW, January 21st in Mrs. DiDeo’s Room 223 at 

8:40am.  We hope to see you there! 

 

❖ Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet after school on Tuesday, January 25th from 4 to 5:30pm 

 

❖ Hispanic Honor Society members are offering tutoring for students who need help with their 

Spanish class. Members will be able to help you with homework, studying for quiz and test and 

practice your speaking skills.  The tutoring hours are EVERYDAY from 8am to 9am in Ms. Echt’s 

Room Portable 11. Students must come in though the tennis courts entrance, not the main 

office. 

 

❖ Yearbook applications are now available outside of Mrs. Eason’s classroom – Room 860. If you’re 

interested in joining the yearbook staff and taking Journalism as an elective next year, please 

stop by and get your application. Applications are due January 31st to Mrs. Eason. 

 

❖ Seniors!! Grad Bash at Universal Studios & Islands of Adventure is Friday, April 8th.  The cost is 

$155 on School Pay starting Wednesday, January 26th until sold out. Seats are limited so reserve 

early.  Buses with wi-fi and charging outlets. Join your friends in a once in a lifetime experience!! 

 

❖ The Beaches Go Green will be meeting Thursday, January 27th at 8:45am in Room N144. We will 

be going over upcoming events, projects and other service opportunities available this quarter. A 

small breakfast will be provided for all Beaches Go Green Members. 

 

❖ Are you interested in applying for National Honor Society for next school year? Here is what you 

need to know… 

o Applications will be available on February 16th and due back March 9th. You will be able 

to pick up a copy in Guidance or at the 9th info desk 

o GPA Required 3.75 Weighted Cumulative 

o Service to be admitted to NHS 30 hours completed during High School (from any 

organization) turned in to Guidance before the application deadline 

o Completed essay (prompts can be found on application) 

This should be helpful to you. If you have additional questions, see Mrs. Huber during your lunch 

in the courtyard or her office Rm.140. 

 

❖ Students your last opportunity for District Exam makeups is TOMORROW morning at 9:20am in 

the Main Media Center!! 

 

 


